
November 20, 1996 

 

 

 

Joe Roache 

WCVB-TV 

5 TV Place 

Needham, MA 02194 

 

Dear Mr. Roache: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the film taken by David Powers.  I have also enclosed a receipt for 

your records for the $4.00 duplication fee. 

 

I hope all goes well with your Powers story.  Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


